

Dear Tom,

This is just a quick note to say thank you for all the work you and your team have done for us over the last few weeks.

As a fast growing signs and graphics company we found that our IT infrastructure was having a detrimental effect on the quality of service that we were able to offer our clients. We pride ourselves on our quick turnarounds and attention to detail along with a can do attitude.

We look for like minded companies when working with them on any project we undertake and have been wholly impressed with both your service levels and customer service. The switch over of all our IT systems from existing suppliers to yourselves was seamless, with everything explained so that even I could understand what was going on. The ongoing support has been fantastic, with any problem we may have been sorted out unbelievably quickly.

With all this in mind, I will not hesitate to recommend you and your company to any friend, colleague or company that may need your services.

Kind Regards

Ci il Mi

Simon Bell